

Howick Local Board Workshop Record

Workshop record of the Howick Local Board held at the Howick Local Board meeting room, Pakuranga Library Complex on Wednesday 13 June 2018, commencing at 3pm.

PRESENT

Members: David Collings, Garry Boles (did not attend), Bob Wichman (late 3.46pm), Peter Young, Katrina Bungard (late 4.02pm), Jim Donald, Adele White

Apologies: John Spiller, Mike Turinsky

Also present: Ian Milnes (Senior Advisor), Vilecea Naidoo (DA), Phoebe Peguero (Advisor)

Workshop Item/ Presenters	Governance role	Summary of Discussions
Howick Sport and Recreation initiatives Rose Ward (Sport and Recreation Lead), Rob Gear (PSR Portfolio Manager), Marissa Holland (Sport and Recreation Lead), Neil Coventry (Sport and Recreation Lead Team Leader), Laura Bertelsen (Sport and Recreation Lead)	Local Initiatives and specific directions	<p>Provided options for consideration, for the allocation of \$44,000 remaining in line No. 1127 of the 2017/2018 Howick Local Board work programme.</p> <p>Action:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Officer to investigate potential of Cricket and Hockey teams being established in Ormiston. • Officer to research sports of interest target population (teenage girls). • Officers to proceed with the funding agreement by end of month. • Officers to provide more frequent updates at workshops.
Howick Sport and Active Recreational Plan Update Rose Ward (Sport and Recreation Lead), Steve Bramley, Sheryne Lok (Recreation Assistant)	Local Initiatives and specific directions	<p>Presented the revised Howick Sport and Active Recreational Plan to the board and discussed findings.</p> <p>Action:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Officer to provide recommendations before June 30.
Howick Village Business Association Ron Larson, Gerald Patterson and other board members available to attend	Local Initiatives and specific directions	<p>Reported back to the Board on the current year as required in their funding agreement.</p> <p>Action:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Staff to find out approach for best use of 16 Fencible Street and get back to Association. • Staff to attempt to find out lease agreement for clothing bins and get back to Association.

The workshop concluded at 5.30pm